STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1600 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
{505) 334-6178

March 19, 1991

Mr. Oliver Mitchell
Phillips Petroleum Co.
300 W. Arrington
Suite 200

Farmington, NM 87401

RE: San Juan Unit 29-6 #91, H-21-29N-06W

Dear Oliver:

A bradenhead retest conducted on the referenced well on 3-18-91
indicated a casing leak. In order to comply with Rule #108,
prevent waste and protect fresh water, you are hereby directed to
initiate immediate remedial activity.

Yours truly,

AL,

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector
NMOCD District III

xc: Ken Townsend - BLM Farmington
Well File



